
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
 

PLATTE RIVER POWER AUTHORITY GIVES THIS NOTICE that it will hold a 

PUBLIC MEETING on Monday, December 9, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. local time, at which three 

or more utility directors who are also board members may attend the FIBER OPTIC 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING. Meeting attendance will be virtual by Zoom 

Webinar. For more information please contact velasqueze@prpa.org. 

 

 
Dated: December 2, 2024  
 
 

 
Angela Walsh, Secretary  

Platte River Power Authority 


